
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Wednesday September 20th  at 8:30 am 
In-person attendance media center & virtual attendance via Teams 

 
Roll Call -- In person: Trevor Tyler, Kevin Walden, Melissa Meier, Mindy Vinson, Halley Haack, Desiree Perez, Sarah 
Sheer, Kelley Haack-Maltz, Rose Horn, Sandy Horn, Walt Howarth, Jill Palladino, Kim Minor + guests 
Virtual: Steve Markey, + guests  
 
SAC Chair Report – Halley Haack 
 

• On a motion by Walt Howarth and a second by Kelley Haack-Maltz the minutes from the August meeting were 
approved.  

• September Employee of the Month: Samantha Paterson.  

• Sign in sheet to add email to the SAC distribution list  
 

Principals Report – Trevor Tyler 
 

• Informational packets sent home – please complete  

• Dojo: State laws have changed – permission now allowed to be received to use names.  

• Crosswalks: Please use new crosswalk and other pickup/drop off procedures  

• New Bike Rack: Will be installed by crosswalk 

• Shark Shiver: School Culture  
o A shiver is a group of sharks 

• Dress Code: Plan to change dress code to align with district + state.  

• Lockers: No plans for locker use.  
o First period teachers allow for storage 
o Fourth period teachers allow for lunch to be dropped off 
o Ms. Meier offered her office for additional drop off 
o Mr. Tyler asked for parents with specific concerns to reach out to him directly.  

 
Other Business + Public Input  
 

• Open House – tonight 

• Monday – literacy for math  
 

 
Next meeting: October 11th     

 
Without further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:02 am. 
 
Minutes recorded by Sarah Sheer, SAC Secretary  


